

2800 18th Street Plano, Texas 75074

469/752-2400 Fax 469/752-2401

## Notice of Qualifications Letter 2022-2023

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

Our school receives federal funds for Title I programs, which are part of the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA). As a parent, you have the right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of your child's teacher(s) and assistant(s). If you would like to receive this information, please contact your child's school.

Thank you for your interest and involvement in your child's education.

Sincerely,

Kathy Foster Principal Meadows Elementary